
 
 

                                      Its On Again 

                                             Indulgence 2025 
This year we are travelling to Yarram in South Gippsland.  We will meet at the “BP” 
Service Station Officer for morning tea prior to departing at 11AM 

Lunch is at the Traralgon R S L Club. After lunch we will continue onto our weekend 
venue the Tarra Motel at Yarram. After we unpack, we will enjoy nibbles and drinks in 
the garden {weather permitting] don’t forget to bring some nibbles and a bottle or two 
of your favourite beverage.                                                                                                                   
Dinner Friday evening is at the Yarram Country Club walking distance from our 
accommodation.                                                                                                                                  
Saturday morning we will be collected by coach for a tour of the area with morning 
tea at the Gippsland Historic Museum. Lunch is at the Prometry View Winery with 
views over the Prom. Our tour continues after lunch with a garden visit and a 
meeting with members of a local car club and a viewing of their vehicles, prior to 
returning to our Motel                                                                                                                          
Dinner Saturday evening will be as in previous years a social buffet with finger food 
comprising p /pies sausage roll’s , sandwiches and a selection of pastries. Subject to 
weather this will be in the garden although a indoor venue will be available if 
required.                                                   After a good night’s rest we will pack our 
cars for the journey back to normality, For the return journey you may care to travel 
along the South Gippsland Highway.                        The cost for this event will be 
Approx $80- per head subject to the number in attendance however this will be 
confirmed. The cost as shown covers the coach tour, admission to the Museum and 
Morning tea along with our Saturday evening finger food.                                If you 
would like to be part of the enjoyment of Indulgence, please contact me Peter 
McKiernan on 0407876023 or e-mail petermckiernan@tpg.com.au                                           
To date a number of members have expressed their intent to be part of this event, 
and as additional accommodation may be required I would appreciate your early 
advices, in order that I can confirm numbers to the service providers .Full tour details 
will be provided at a latter date prior to the event.                                                                                
Regards                                                                                                                                               
PeterMck                                                                                                     


